
HB 267 -- ELECTIVE SOCIAL STUDIES COURSES

SPONSOR: Baker

This bill allows a school district to offer an elective social
studies unit on the Hebrew Scriptures, the Old Testament of the
Bible, or the New Testament of the Bible. The course will include
the contents, history, literary style and structure, and influences
on society. No requirement shall be made by the district on the
text translation students must use.

By July 1, 2018, the Department of Elementary and Secondary
Education (DESE) must convene a work group to develop academic
performance standards for this course and before January 1, 2020
have developed written curriculum frameworks for school districts
to implement.


